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There was a joint meeting with C37.09. 
 
C37.04 reaffirmation is complete and was approved by the IEEE Standards Board.   
 
There were several errors identified during the reaffirmation ballot.  The working is 
proceeding with a corrigendum for C37.04 to address these and other known errors in the 
document. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jeffrey Nelson, Chair 
HV Circuit Breaker Standard (C37.04) Working Group 


